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 Community Manager and Resident Service Specialst

Fall Fest 2017!

Please help us welcome our new Community 
Manager Alexandra Guthrie and congradulate her 
on her marriage! We are also welcoming Marissa 
Moyer as the new Resident Service Speialist. 

Many of you have gotten to know Ms. Guthrie 
when she was the RSS here serving our 
communities as she  meet the needs of all our 
residents with a bright smile! . She has been with 
Redstone Family Housing for the past year. She 
will continue to help and serve the needs of our 
community as Community Manager. 
Ms. Moyer is new to the community but she is 
looking forward to getting to know all our 
residents and help everyone feel like family!

Congratulations to Alex and Marissa! 

Halloween Safety Tips
Halloween is an exciting time for kids and their parents and we want everyone to 
be safe while they are out having fun! Please take a look at the tips below for the 
safety of our trick-or-treaters and anyone who may be on the road during prime 

candy hours.

As many of you might know, due 
to the devastating hurricane 
season we are having Puerto Rico 
has been left without many of life's 
neccessities. The people of Puerto 
Rico have been left without fresh 
water, consistent access to food, 
and electricity. The area has been 
without power since Hurricane 
Irma passed through and 
Hurricane Maria only made things 
worse. Many people are 
evacuating to the US Mainland as 
best they can. Our hearts here ar 
Redstone Family Housing go out to 
these Americans trapped on the 
island without the amenities that 
we so often take for granted.
If you feel so inclined and have 
the ability to make a donation, 
please consider using one of 
these organizations to do so:
Unicef USA: Go to 
www.unicefusa.org to find more 
information about monetary 
donations.
Save the Children: Go to 
savethechildren.org to help 
children and families. 
 American Red Cross: Go to 
www.redcross.org to sign up to 
volunteer or to donate to 
Hurricane Maria and Hurricane 
Irma relief efforts. 

 Puerto Rico Hurricane Relief Happy Fall Y'all!
Fall is here and we are all so 

excited for the cooler weather! This 
month we are having out Fall Festival 
on Friday, October 20th, from 4:00 to 
6:00. After all the exciting festivities 
we will be using our movie projection 
screen to view Monster House! 

There will be food, drinks, 
games, thrills, chills, and fun! Please 
feel free to wear your costumes! This 
is a family friendly event, and we are 
looking forward to seeing all of our 
residents. We will pass along any 
additional details as they come!    

Trick-or-Treaters:
~Cross the street at corners, using traffic signals 
and cross walks.
~ Keep eyes up and open for oncoming traffic. 
~Walk, don't run, across streets.
~ Decorate costumes and bags with reflective 
tape or stickers. If possible, choose light colors 
for costumes. 
~ Have kids carry glow sticks or flashlights to 
help them see and be seen by drivers. 

Drivers:
~ Popular trick-or-treating hours are 5:30 p.m. to 
9:30 p.m. so be especially alert for kids during 
those hours. 
~Take extra time to look for kids at intersections, 
on medians, and on curbs. 
~Enter and exit driveways and alleys slowly and 
carefully. 
~Eliminate any distractions inside your car so you 
can concentrate on the road and the surroundings.  

https://www.unicefusa.org/donate/support-unicef-usas-hurricane-relief-efforts-puerto-rico/32952
https://www.redcross.org/ns/apology/disaster_homepage.html
http://www.savethechildren.org/site/c.8rKLIXMGIpI4E/b.9535655/k.98EA/Hurricane_Maria.htm
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Monday – “Muffin” to do but 
appreciate you! Stop by the office 
starting at 6:30 a.m. and grab a 
muffin for breakfast! **while 
supplies last**

Tuesday – “Take Out Tuesday” Stop 
by the office and grab a FREE box 
of pizza on your way home! We will 
have pizza starting at 4:00 p.m. 
**while supplies last**

Wednesday – Winning Wednesday! 
Post a creative picture on our 
Facebook page with your 
community sign for a chance to win 
$300 off rent! The post with the 
most likes will win!  **START 
POSTING NOW**

Thursday – Turn Up! We will have a 
FREE Zumba class starting at 5:00 
p.m. outside of the Housing Office!

Friday – FREE CAR WASH **AKA 
Studs and Suds** provided by our 
Maintenance crew starting at 2:00 
p.m.! 

Saturday – Easter Event starting at 
10:00 a.m. at the Housing Office! 
The event will include a Easter egg 
hunt, bouncy house, bubble station, 
FREE food and drinks, and photos 
with the Easter Bunny! 
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Please be sure to like us on Facebook now at Redstone Family Housing !
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Raymon Zapata - Chief of Housing
256-842-3215

ramon.zapata.civ@mail.mil
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International 
Coffee Day

World Smile 
Day

Columbus 
Day

World Mental 
Health Day

World Food 
Day

National Nut 
Day

United Nations 
Day

National 
Chocolate Day

National Cat 
Day

Halloween

     The Great 
Pumpkin Carve at 
Lowe Mill

Huntsville
 City Schools Fall 
Break Begins

      Scarecrow 
Trail Night Hikes 
at HSV Botanical 
Garden

Check for 
Closings! 

We are also requesting children's artwork and resident stories about 
living on Post (here at Redstone or other installations) to be featured 
in next month's newsletter! If you have a submission you would like 

to send you can bring them into the office or email them to Marissa at 
marissa.moyer@huntcompanies.com.

Happy Fall Y'all!

Redstone 
Family Fall 
Fest!

Madison Street 
Festival!

Friday the 13th!
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